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Congresswoman María Elvira Salazar is now accepting submissions for the 2025
Congressional Art Competition for high school students who are residents of

Florida's 27th Congressional District.

PARTICIPANTS: The Congressional Art Competition is open to all high school
students (9-12th grade) who either reside or attend school in Florida's 27th
Congressional District.
ART: The artwork, including the frame, may not exceed 15lbs in weight or the
following lateral dimensions: 26" x 26" x 4". Students may only submit two-
dimensional artwork. Sculptures, masks, etc. are impermissible, even if they are less
than 4" deep. 

FIRST PRIZE: The winning artwork will be displayed in the Cannon Tunnel at the
Capitol for 11 months. A reception will be held in Washington, D.C. for all first-prize
winners.
SECOND PRIZE: The runner-up artwork will be displayed in Congresswoman
Salazar's Washington, D.C. office.
THIRD PRIZE: The second-runner-up artwork will be displayed in Congresswoman
Salazar's Miami District Office.

To enter the competition, fill out the online form on our website and email
RepSalazarMiami@mail.house.gov. All artworks and release forms must be
submitted by March 20, 2025 and dropped off at the Miami District Office.
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